
Discover the unique and enchanting sounds of ancient polyphonic 
music from the Republic of Georgia during a concert featuring the 
Zedashe Ensemble from Sighnaghi, Georgia.  

The community of St. Mary’s Orthodox Cathedral will host the 
concert in the historic cathedral located in Northeast Minneapolis.

A free-will offering will be taken at the door to support the choir. 

A Concert of Georgian Sacred Music
presented by the Zedashe Ensemble

Sunday, Sept. 8, 2014 at 7:30 p.m.

St. Mary’s 
Orthodox Cathedral

1701 5th Street NE
Minneapolis, MN 55413

For more information: 
612-781-7667

office@stmarysoca.org

or visit us at: 
stmarysoca.org
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